
Family Bulletin 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL :

Dear Families of Avanti Gardens Children,

Welcome back to our sixth and final term of this academic year. I 

hope that you all had a restful and enjoyable half-term holiday – we 

were blessed by such incredible weather and hopefully it is a signal 

for a summer of excellent weather ahead.

New routine success

I wanted to thank you all for your willingness to adopt the new 

morning and end of day routines. It has been great to see so many 

individuals and families enjoying the walk through our beautiful 

school site at the beginning of the day – I’m not sure there are any 

better primary school routes to be found. Regarding the end of the 

day, the system will evolve and develop with the introduction of 

new entrance and exit points over the summer holiday. This will 

further improve the flow and allow for more room for classes. Many 

of you have done so already, but please do speak to me at either 

drop off or collection and I will be happy to explain how the system 

will develop in September. I will of course be writing to all families 

to explain any changes in detail.

I would also like to thank many of you for dismounting your bikes 

and vehicles and walking through the one-way system in the 

morning. As a keen cyclist myself, it is great to see so many people 

choosing active and eco-friendly ways to travel to and from school. I 

would however express a slight concern at the number of adults and 

children not wearing helmets when travelling. I would strongly



encourage all to wear a helmet as it significantly reduces 

the likelihood of serious injury.

Uniform and Attendance

Lack of uniform and poor attendance still remain areas 

of importance for the whole school to improve consistency and 

inclusivity. I will be writing in greater detail over this coming term 

about systems, processes, and to clarify expectations for September 

but as always I would continue to encourage you to be punctual in 

the mornings to enhance learning opportunities and to adhere to the 

Avanti uniform policy which clearly states the expectations and 

justifications.

Once again, welcome back to what I’m sure will be another exciting 

and engaging term at Avanti Gardens. We have some brilliant 

curriculum areas to explore, and some exciting activities and events 

planned. I would like to again thank you for your ongoing support 

and encouragement as our whole team works to provide our 

school community with the best possible offer.

Best wishes,

Mr Penny



UPDATES

UPCOMING DATES

DATE EVENT

Wednesday 14th June I Rock Assembly

Tuesday 27th June – Friday 30th 
June

Years 5&6 Avanti Camp

Tuesday 27th June Years 3&4 Bristol Beacon 
Summer Sing

Wednesday 12th July PM EYFS and KS1 Sports day

Thursday 13th July PM KS2 Sports day

Tuesday 18th July Year 6 end of year production

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

If your child is in Year 3 and above and you would like to check 
whether they may be entitled to free school Meals and Pupil 
Premium funding support, please click on the following link to 
check their eligibility.

If your child is below Year 3  you would have completed an 
application upon registration. If your circumstances have changed 
and you would like to check again the form is available in the 
school office.

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/travel-and-free-school-meals/free-school-meals






COMMUNITY INFORMATION



Wishing you all a fun weekend.  We really look 
forward to seeing you all next week.

From the whole Avanti Gardens Team
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